
 

 
 
 
 
      For additional information, please contact Superintendent Keith Pain at 815.469.9103 
 

 

In personnel matters, the Board: 
• accepted the resignation of paraprofessional Breanne Pluth; 
• accepted the resignation of Jennifer Walsh as a paraprofessional and then employed her as 

a teacher; 
• employed Jen Medendorp and Karen Labedz as teachers; 
• employed Amanda Comp as a paraprofessional.  

 

 
 
In other matters, the Board: 

• heard a report on the Gifted and Honors program; 
• heard a report on the 8th Grade EXPLORE test results; 
• heard a report on the upcoming preschool compliance visit; and  
• heard that there are currently 3,593 students enrolled in district schools.   
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        Serving 3,687 students living in portions of Tinley Park, Mokena, and Frankfort 

 


